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Date:   April 12, 2022 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Occurrence Date: April 12, 2022 

 

INCIDENT: Marijuana Plant Seizure at Local Residences 
 

ONTARIO - Ontario Police served search warrants at three different homes in the same 

neighborhood resulting in the seizure of thousands of marijuana plants. 

On April 12, 2022, Ontario Police Officers served search warrants at two homes in the 4100 

block of S. Canal Way and one home in the 2900 block of E. Grafton Street. The warrants 

resulted in the seizure of 2650 marijuana plants. Each of the homes were vacant at the time 

police arrived and no arrests have been made.  

Upon entering one home, a large gas leak was discovered which threatened the safety of our 

officers and the surrounding community. Personnel from the Southern California Gas Company 

and Southern California Edison responded to assist in rendering each location safe.  

The Ontario Fire Department’s hazmat team and Community Improvement officers also 

responded to the locations to assist with the investigation and to mitigate any possible 

hazards. All hazardous material and drug contraband has been removed and there is no 

threat to the community at this time. 

This investigation is ongoing and officers are looking into any possible connections for the three 

properties.  

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Ontario Police Department at 909-986-6711. 

Information can also be reported anonymously by calling WE-TIP at 78-CRIME or online at 

www.wetip.com.  
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